
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Date: NOV 21, 2022 

 
 
 
 

 
TO WHOMEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 
 

We M/s. Sigma Construction Company hereby declare that our company was established on December 
2020 and our first contract was construction of sound barrier wall at MD bungalow of ETL group at 
Aurangabad and then we were continuously working with M/s. ETL group at Pune and Aurangabad 
location. So hereby we declare that our company had 2 years’ experience to carry out same type of 
work.  

 
For Sigma Construction Co. 

Satish Mohan Shete. 

(Director) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


